
East Pierce Professional Firefighters 

Local 3520 Political Action Committee 

Letter of Endorsement  

 
Dear Justin Evans,  

 

On behalf of the Local 3520 Political Action Committee, I am pleased to formally endorse your 

East Pierce Fire and Rescue Commissioner Position 3 Candidacy.  

 

Our committee is dedicated to supporting candidates who share our commitment to the labor 

movement and advocating for firefighters. You are the ideal choice to represent our community 

and advocate for positive change. 

 

You have demonstrated that we are not only an emergency service, but also a cornerstone of trust 

and safety within our community. Your commitment to transparency and responsible stewardship 

of taxpayer dollars is clear. Through continued collaboration with the District and the Local, we 

are confident that you will make thoughtful, community-focused decisions that serve the best 

interests of those we protect. 

As a token of our support, the Local 3520 Political Action Committee will provide a financial 

contribution, possible volunteer efforts, and public endorsements to assist your campaign. We 

are committed to mobilizing our resources and network to ensure your success in the upcoming 

election. 

We look forward to collaborating with you and your team as you continue your campaign. Please 

feel free to reach out if there are any additional ways, we can support your efforts. We are 

confident that your vision and leadership will greatly benefit our community and advance our 

shared goals. 

 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to public service. We are proud to endorse you 

and eagerly anticipate celebrating your success in the upcoming election. 



 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Hobi 

President IAFF 3520 East Pierce Professional Firefighters  

 

Patience Taylor
4/16/25


